
 

 

 

 

  

 

2nd October 2023 

Family Fireworks Evening 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

At Montem Academy, we are committed to providing a curriculum, which is broad and balanced, and 

provides our pupils with opportunities to gain essential knowledge and understanding that will enable 

them to flourish and reach their full potential academically, physically and artistically.  

We strongly believe that learning takes place within the school and beyond.  As a result, we are excited 

to announce that we will be offering a Fireworks Evening, which is linked to Year 1’s topic, ‘Guy 

Fawkes’  

INFORMATION 

Year Group 1 and 2 

Day of the week  Friday 3rd November 

Duration 5.00-6.30pm 
Gates will open at 5pm. 
Fireworks will start approximately 5.45pm 

Cost £2 Per Person (Payable via ParentPay from the 4th October) 

 

Important Information –  

An adult must accompany all children. 

No personal fireworks are to be brought into the school.  

The following will be available to purchase at the event (CASH ONLY)  

 Glow Sticks 

 Hotdogs 

 Popcorn 

 Chocolate 

 Hot Drinks 

 Cold Drinks 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Mrs J Devine 

 

 



 

 

 

 


